Vegetation Management and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2018 Submission No 712

From:

To: SDNRAIDC

Subject: Proposed rezoning of land

Date: Wednesday, 21 March 2018 2:55:47 PM

To Whom it may Concern

We object to the new proposed Management Laws, we believe it
will have an impact on us as Grazers and our income. As grazers we
manage our land responsibly.

Kind Regards,

Stephen & Colleen Corbett





